


June 2016 

Dear Parents and Guardians of Next Year’s 8th Graders!

The summer reading assignment for students entering grade 8 can be found on North Middle School’s English website under the summer reading tab.  Students must complete the double-entry journal for their selected book.   Students will use the double-entry journal to complete an additional assignment in September. English 7 teachers have already reviewed this process with the 7th grade students. However, they will remind them of the summer assignment next Tuesday and/or Wednesday, too. 

Additionally, the English 7 teachers’ Google Classroom pages will not be closed out until the end of the summer. This provides parents, guardians, and students with plenty of time and an additional place to review the assignment. 

An example from each book is included as a guide. Students enrolled in the English 8 Enriched program must complete a double-entry journal for BOTH City of Ember and Leviathan. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Cinthia Serowik, cserowik@greatneck.k12.ny.us. 

Thank you so much, and have a lovely summer.

The GNNMS English Department. 
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